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TWX 510 669-303/ TE LE PHONE (215) 4997000

October 22, 1987
,.

Mr. John Pelchat
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19405

Dear Mr. Pelchat: ,

In conjunction with our incident report filed on July -

28, 1987 and our September 3, 1987 enforcement conference,
this letter is to update our listed corrective action.

Item #6 has been completed, in that a new Entry Permit
with a separate block for Nuclear Gauge Lockout has been
developed. As outlined at the enforcement conference, the
Entry Permit is a safety basic in the refinery.

The permit (attsched) is presently being reviewed as i

part of our annual operator safety awareness training and i
will be instituted on December 1, 1987. ;

Item #3 - a Radiation Safety Course to be conducted by
Ohmart Corporation has been scheduled for November 17-18-19 :
for appropriate refinery personnel. After completion of this ;

training, a license amendment request will be filed to update
,

personnel supervising radioactive material.

The subject gauges have been packaged and disposal
authorization received from the Ohmart Corporation. The
gauges will be returned to Ohmart within the next two weeks.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

./ Gh'
E. S. K inski
Refinery Manager
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